
CANCELLATION  
of 

October 3, 2017 
LOCKHART CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

 
As stated in Section 3.09 of the Lockhart City Charter, the Council is required to 
hold one Council meeting per month. 
 
The Lockhart City Council usually meets on the first and third Tuesday of each 
month. 
 
The Lockhart City Council voted during their meeting on January 17, 2017 to cancel 
their first meeting in October 2017 to allow participation in National Night Out 
activities.  Therefore, the October 3, 2017 regularly scheduled Lockhart City 
Council meeting is cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Lockhart City Council will be held on Tuesday,  
October 17, 2017.   
 
Please feel free to contact Connie Constancio, City Secretary, at 512/398-3461 if 
you have any questions. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


